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The meeting agreed that the Biodiversity Protocol should focus on conservation and management of conservation (sustainable use),and address all species and habitats, and include adequate reference to fishery management issues, which could be addressed in a separate protocol.

The meeting agreed that the Biodiversity Protocol, under the umbrella of “Marine living resources” should address all living organisms inhabiting the Caspian Sea, taking into account the provisions of article 15 of the FC “Coastal Zone management”

The meeting agreed that under “in-situ conservation” the Biodiversity Protocol should address vulnerable ecosystems including specially protected areas

Biodiversity Protocol should include an annex regarding threatened and endangered species in accordance with IUCN criteria, including guidelines for their management. An addition a regional Red list of threatened and endangered species in the marine environment should be prepared.

With regard to ex-situ conservation the Biodiversity Protocol should address and advise on adoption of National Plans for Migratory species as far as far as the implementation of the Protocol requires to do so.

The meeting agreed that the Biodiversity Protocol should address invasive species including development of an Action Plan, and specific species agreements wherever required.

The meeting agreed that the Biodiversity Protocol should include a reference to habitats, vulnerable to watershed fluctuation.

The meeting agreed that the Biodiversity Protocol should include references to the Protocols on EIA in transboundary context and on Emergency Response.  







